
Thanks be to God!

We are so excited the lockdown restrictions in Cyprus lifted to where we have been able to 
resume services in the church building. Although several are not able to come from different 
cities because of restrictions,  we have been blessed to have several in the building and the 
others online.

As much of the world is, we are 
facing a resurgence of COVID-19 
cases. As such, the government is 
tightening restrictions once more, but 
thanks be to God, we are still able to 
meet as long as everyone is masked. 

We recently had a couple of church 
members express feeling a call to the 
ministry and we are anticipating 
beginning leadership training in the 
near future. 

God has spoken specific financial 
needs to several of you and we thank 
you for responding to what you felt the Lord impressing you to do. Our lives are a complete 
walk of faith and each time you give as you feel led, it is strength to our faith!  

May the Lord richly bless you and keep you during this time!

Visit our website at www.gospeltogreece.com to connect with us on social media.
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